
Camden City School District 

Notice to Reject Proposals  

 CBOE 02-22 Comprehensive Management Services Technology Infrastructure, On-site Support and 
Management  

Notice is hereby given by the Camden City School District, proposals for CBOE 02-22 is rejected 18A:18A-
22 for reason; (b) Each interested vendor shall submit a proposal which shall include all information 
required by the rest for proposals.  All vendors did not receive the full proposal packet in error, which 
included all required information.   

Raymond Coxe, School Business Administrator  

 

 

 

 


